
From: Jaleen Grove   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 10:45 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: support stopping urban sprawl 
 

RE: GRIDS2/MCR plan; May 17th Statutory Public Meeting. 
 
Dear tax-paid workers and representatives at City Hall, 
 
Please protect agricultural lands and conservation areas - indeed, work to increase them. Do not build 
on them. 
 
Please do better, more ecologically sustainable housing development within the existing city 
boundaries. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SJ Grove 
 
 
--  
Jaleen Grove, PhD 
Assistant Professor, Illustration Studies | Rhode island School of Design 
 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

